
Sylvan Township 
January 10th, 2022 

 
The regular board meeting for Sylvan Township was called to order by Supervisor Angela Moore 
at 6:01 p.m. on January 10th, 2022 at the Sylvan Township Hall. 
 
Members Present: Terry Pritchard, Clerk  Jeff Reagan, Trustee 
    Angie Reagan, Treasurer  Sheila Robinson, Trustee 
    Angela Moore, Supervisor    
Members Absent:  
Guests: Merry Cook 
 
Minutes for the November 1st, 2021 meeting were read by Terry. A motion was made by Angie Reagan to 
accept the minutes as read, seconded by Jeff Reagan.  Motion carried. 
 
In old business: 

 Carla Crawford has agreed to fill the open position on the board of review. There is still one more 
position to be filled. 

 
In new business: 

  Board of review training will be held February 3rd in Cadillac. 
 

In public comments: 
 None 

 
In Fire Department News: 

 Shane has decided not to take the position at the sheriff’s department. He is acting as the interim 
director of the EMS since the director stepped down. 

 Engine 8 is back in service and there was no cost since it was the fault of the repair facility. 
 The new truck was delivered but is not yet in service. It will be put in service ASAP. 
 The board will request additional information concerning the paid staffing of the fire hall. Terry will 

message Beverly to get clarification. 
 

Jeff made a motion to receive the treasurer’s report, seconded by Terry.  Motion carried. 
A motion to pay bills was made by Terry, seconded by Jeff.  Motion carried.  All bills were reviewed with 
checks #3187-3222 in the amount of $32442.93 were paid for November and December. 
 
A motion to adjourn was made by Jeff, seconded by Terry.  Motion carried.  Meeting adjourned at 6:49 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Terry L. Pritchard 
Sylvan Township Clerk 


